
 

 

 

Date Activity 

June 24 Grade 5 celebration 

June 25 Gr 1-5 Bowling trip  
Gr 1-3 Dance from 12:55 – 1:30 
Gr 4-5 Dance from 2:20 – 3:10 

June 26 Recognition Awards 12:10 – 1:00 
Report Cards & Updated IEPs go 
home 

June 28 Last day of school for students  

June 29 PA Day for Staff 
Last day of school for staff 

 

 

  

To our Parents/Guardians, 

It’s hard to believe that another school year is drawing to a close. We have shared 

many great experiences this year and look forward to some rest and rejuvenation 

before we begin again in September.  We would like to take this time to wish all of 

our students and their families a peaceful and relaxing summer.  Enjoy your time 

together as you continue to build lots of memories. 

A heartfelt thank you goes out to all staff for their commitment and dedication to 
the wellbeing of our students. Thank you to everyone who organized and 
participated in various activities and who worked tirelessly as a united team for the 
best interests of the students. Your work and efforts are greatly appreciated! 
   
Since the warm weather is upon us I would like to remind all families to ensure that 
your children come to school prepared for it.  Please send your child to school with 
a hat, sunscreen and a reusable water bottle (that can be filled from our hydration 
station throughout the day). These items will help keep our students safe and 
comfortable during the hot days ahead! 
 
We are still in the process of staffing our school. In late August, you will receive a 
separate newsletter with information regarding teacher assignments.  Information 
about students’ class placements will be shared the week before school begins 
starting on August 26, 2024 via the Parent Portal. Families may also call the school 
during the week of August 26 for information.  Please make sure that you account 
and password are up-to-date.  It would be a good idea to check them before the 
end of the month so that you can reach out to Mrs. Hallas if you need any 
assistance. 
 
Summer vacation is a great time to refresh our bodies for another school year. 
During these weeks, we take the time to reflect on the year, we should ask 
ourselves some questions. What went well this year? What was a struggle this 
year? Why did “that” go well? What has my child learned/overcome/become 
motivated to do? What were the obstacles that appeared and prevented more 
progress? Why was my child able to succeed more in certain areas?  Help your child 
find the biggest obstacle that they have control of and find a way to remove it from 

the learning equation. Use the summer to help devise a plan for next year. 
 
We wish you a wonderful summer break. And as always take care, stay safe and we 
look forward to the opportunity to work together again in September. 

 

Mrs. J, Corbin-Harper & The Richard Beasley Team 
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